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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 

respect and 

Attendance figures this week: 
 
Reception - 93.8%   
Yr 1 - 97.9%           Yr 4 - 93.4% 
Yr 2 - 99.4%           Yr 5 - 100% 
Yr 3 - 96.9%           Yr 6 - 97.9% 

WELL DONE Y5! 

Weekly snapshots ... 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday, 10 October—World Mental Health Day.  
Wear bright clothes for £1 going to Ted's charity. 

Friday, 20 October—Y3 Harvest Assembly. 
Wednesday, 25 October—9.30am PSA Meeting. 

Week commencing 30 October —half term, 
returning on 6 November. 

Thursday, 9 November—flu vaccines in school. 
Thursday, 14 November—Parent Conferencing, 

R—Y6 only, Nursery information to follow. 
Wednesday, 13 December, 1.30pm, KS2 

Production. 
Friday, 15 December , 9.30am—Reception and 

KS1 Nativity. 
Tuesday, 19 December—Cinderella pantomime at 

Victoria Halls (R—Y6). 
Wednesday, 20 December—Hike the Pike Y5 and 
Y6.  Reindeer Run Nursery—Y4.  All proceeds to 

Bolton Hospice. 
Thursday, 21 December—Christmas Jumper Day. 

 

 
  

A few places are 
still available for 
the Rock Steady 
Band.  Please 

contact the office to sign your 
child up.  Did you know that 
playing an instrument has 
many benefits for growing 

children? 

We have a Wear it 
Bright Day next 

Tuesday to celebrate 
World Mental Health 
Day.  Minimum £1 

donation which will go 
to Ted's charity. 

. 

Please remember that school starts at 
8.45am.  Children who are late miss out on 

important learning which could affect their 
achievement.  They may also disrupt the 

learning of the rest of the class.   
The school day finishes at 3.15pm and 

children must be collected promptly.  As 
Sharples High School now finishes at 

3.15pm, please make alternative 
arrangements for older siblings to collect your 

child from school.  The After School Club 
have availability, and can be contacted on 

07951 218508. 

Please can children bring 
water, not juice, into 

school to drink in class.  
Also a reminder that we 

are a nut free school, and 
nut based products, such 

as Nutella, are not 
permitted.  We have 

children with nut allergies 
and epi pens—this could 

be life threatening. 


